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October 24, 2016 
 
 
  Medi-Cal Eligibility Division Information    Letter No.:  16-20 
 
TO:  ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS      
  ALL COUNTY WELFARE ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS 
  ALL COUNTY MEDI-CAL PROGRAM SPECIALISTS/LIAISONS 
 
 
SUBJECT:  EXPRESS LANE ENROLLMENT EXTENSION (Reference: All County 

Welfare Directors Letters Nos: 14-06, 14-06E, 14-27, 14-36) 
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform counties of the extension of the Express Lane 
Enrollment (ELE) Project through June 30, 2017. The ELE Project allows CalFresh 
recipients under age 65, who are are not blind or disabled, and who do not have current 
eligibility in Medi-Cal or Medicare, to enroll into the Medi-Cal program through  
June 30, 2017. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the information in this letter, please contact Leslie 
Benson by phone at (916) 552-8744 or by email at Leslie.Benson@dhcs.ca.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sandra Williams, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Division 
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